
The world of scholarly research is changing. Researchers are 
now expected to be more transparent, collaborative, and open 
about their work. The development in Open Science is all 
about transforming the ways in which traditional research is 
performed and communicated.

From 16 September until 15 November, Dr. Jon Tennant, 
currently an independent researcher, will be at SDU library as 
a Visiting Fellow. Jon is one of the champions of the current 
Open Science movement, and a relentless campaigner and 
activist for scholarly research communication reform. If you 
want to hear about the latest from the world of Open Science 
he can be booked for meetings, workshops, talks, webinars on 
topics around scholarly communication and open science for 
example: How can you share your work more openly, make it 

more reproducible, and increase your research impact? Have 
you heard of Open Access, but don‘t know your gold from 
your green? Do you want to build your researcher profile and 
make your mark on the research world, but don‘t know where 
to start? 

For more information and booking of a free lecture on Open 
Science, please contact your departments Contact Librarian 
or SDU library via sdub@bib.sdu.dk.

Follow Jon Tennant on twitter he has more than 16,500 
followers (@protohedgehog)

Book a talk on Open Science 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

 
 

								                                  Dr. Jon Tennant

Setting the default to ‘Open‘ for research

Open Science? 

Open Science is to practice 
science in such a way that 
others can collaborate and 
contribute easily because 
the research data, lab no-
tes, methods and research 
processes are freely avai-
lable under specific terms 
that enable reuse, redistri-
bution and reproduction of 
the research. 


